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While the council doesn't meet in August, our work continues, and Aldenham Parish Council
(APC) was delighted to bring back Films In The Park, showing two heart-warming family
films. A massive thanks to Debenhams Ottaway for sponsoring this event and running such
a wonderful stall. In August we held our summertime event, offering free face painting,
funfair rides, games, inflatables, crafts, woodland trail, community stalls and entertainment
from Jolly Jodie. Both events were run brilliantly by Park Events and we had a fantastic
turn out for both days and the sun was shining!

A huge thank you to all that came and helped make both days so special and the staff at
APC and Phillies café who worked all day to ensure everything ran smoothly.
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